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To:
Subject:

Ken Galea <KGalea@crittercontrolwestland.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 5:29 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of retail forex

Hello,

I am adanlantly opposed to the proposed new regulation of retail forex. The new margin requirements are
much to restrictive and will prevent thousands of individual traders like me out of the market.

Regards,

Ken Galea
Critter Control of Westland
Ph. 734-454-7171
Fx. 734-326-2292
westland.crittercontrol.com

"Protecting People, Property and Wildlife"


